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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act would restore the parts of UI law that used to restrict the benefits for some
nonprofessional staff at schools and colleges. (Flesch Readability Score: 62.1).

Restores former provisions restricting the payment of unemployment insurance benefits to certain
nonprofessional educational workers that were repealed by enrolled Senate Bill 489 (2023).
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